
 
 
 
Date:     12/21/2020 
 
To:         State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:    State Procurement Office  
  
Re: Notification of Contract Assignment of Wells Fargo Bank NA for Underwriting Services 
 
Contract Number ADSPO17-193905 with Wells Fargo Bank NA has been assigned to Contract 
number CTR052827 with Wells Fargo Bank NA.  
 
Reason for assignment:  Correction of Tax ID number in APP Account. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact E. Yanneth Montes, State Procurement 
Manager at (602) 542-7165 or Yanneth.montes@azdoa.gov.  
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